
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Town of Cheshire 
Conservation Commission 
Notice of Public Hearing 

6:30pm Wednesday, September 9, 2020 
Cheshire Senior/Community Center 

119 School Street 
Cheshire, MA 01225 

 
Legal Notice 

 
 
The Cheshire Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday,  
September 9, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Cheshire Senior/Community Center to act on a 
Notice of Intent filed by property owner: John and Liseanne Karadisecky at  
82 Lake Shore Drive. Project description: To construct a home, driveway, and an on-site 
septic system with associated clearing. It is not possible to locate the house outside of the 
Riverfront Area. Resource areas impacted with the project include:  Riverfront Area and 
buffer zone of Inland Bank and Bordering Vegetated Wetlands. 
 
The Hearing is a requirement of M.G.L. 131, Sect. 40 of the Wetlands Protection Act. 
 
 
 
CHESHIRE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  ________________________  August 24, 2020 
  Carole A. Hilderbrand 
 
 
 
Posted by:  ___________________________  _____________________ 
       Christine Emerson, Town Clerk   Date 


